In school every Monday







My name is **Sarah**, and I am a Community Focused Family Engagement Officer. I have many years of experience working with families and children.

My role is to build strong connections between families, schools and the wider community, to support children's learning and wellbeing. I am also based in both infant schools and we will be planning very soon some events together!

I will be holding an informal coffee morning for you to drop in and tell me what you would like me to offer and also for a chat to catch up!

WHEN - Monday 22nd September

WHERE – Llangewydd Juniors Bungalows (at the main entrance of the school)

TIME - 9-10am

Alternatively, if you are unable to see me on the gate or in school, but would like to contact me, please email;

<u>sarah.gilmore@bridgend.gov.uk</u>